
Postal Address
Macdonald College P.O.

Que., Canada.y

Mc GILL UNIVERSITY 
MONTREAL

Sir Arthur W. Curne, 
Principal,
McGill University, 
MONTREAL.

Dear Sir Arthur:

I return herewith the letter
I amfrom General MacBrien as requested, 

very grateful to you for the prompt and effective 
manner in which you have set this project going.

I am not quite sure what my next 
step should be as I have not heard from Dr. Tory 
yet: probably, however, contact should be made 
with the Deputy Minister of the Interior; 
probably, also, a letter from you would bear 
considerable more weight than one from me.

I am attending a meeting of 
the Science Division Committee of the Faculty of 
Graduate Studies on Wednesday at four o’clock and 
could, at the same time, bring with me a memor­
andum on the subject dealt with by General MacBrien 
which, if you would be willing to do so, could be 
attached to your covering letter.

INSTITUTE OF PARASITOLOGY

Yours sincerely,
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